From: Emma Burle on behalf of Licensing

Sent: 25Jun 2019 14:18:37 +0100
To: Emma Burle
Subject: FW: 19/00992/LAPRE Prosecco and film in the Park

From: Marcia Knight | INEEEE

Sent: 25 June 2019 13:14
To: Licensing
Subject: 19/00992/LAPRE Prosecco and film in the Park

I wish to object to the licensing of this proposed event in Priory Park on the grounds that the large numbers
of attendees (up to 4000) leaving the park after | 1pm (having been drinking for many hours) and walking
through residential streets will no doubt create a public nuisance. We have seen in the past examples of anti
social behaviour following similar but smaller events and no additional measures to mitigate this are being
applied. As Einstein said insanity is doing the same thing and expecting a different result.

Chichester is fast becoming a city known for antisocial behaviour as headlined in the local press and the
council appear to be encouraging this- alcohol and drug abuse are not something referenced in the
council’s Chichester vision.

Please lodge this as an objection and confirm receipt of this ¢ mail.

Many thanks

Regards Marcia Knight
7 St Martins Square
Chichester

POI19INR

Sent from my iPad

LEGAL DISCLAIMER

Communications on or through Chichester District Council's computer systems may be monitored or
recorded to secure effective system operation and for other lawful purposes.



